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July 7, 2023 
 
RE: POST Academy Renewal – APPROVED 
 
 
Dear Director Michael Diehl 
Western Colorado Peace Officers Academy 
2508 Blichmann Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 
Western Colorado Peace Officer’s Academy(WCPOA) engaged in the POST 
Academy Renewal process which began on January 19, 2023. Since that time, 
WCPOA has complied with all requirements of the process, including revising 
lesson plans, working closely with the POST Curriculum SME Committee and 
coming into compliance with Rule 21(f)(III) concerning the 5 lesson plans submitted.  
 
Western Colorado Peace Officer’s Academy renewal application has been 
APPROVED by the POST Academy Application Subcommittee of the Board. We 
strongly encourage you to continue revising the remaining lesson plans in the Basic 
Academy Curriculum. Please feel free to reach out to the Curriculum SME 
Committee for any assistance in those efforts. 
 
We thank you for collaborating with POST and look forward to working with 
WCPOA moving forward.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
 
 
 
Courtnay Schwartz 
Email:  Courtnay.Schwartz@coag.gov 
 

 


